From: J Alderton [

Sent: 09 February 2020 12:10
To: Planning

cc: richard Roli [
Subject: 2020/0344/T

Planning Team.

Your ref. 2020/0344/T

Land to Front of

59 Hillway

London N6 6AD

My home has been damaged by this Lime Tree.

Camden has a responsibility to protect any building from damage by trees.

You cannot possibly make any balanced decision without a site visit to inspect the tree and the
damage to my home.

Please contact me to arrange a site visit.

John Alderton



